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September 2015
Dear Parent/Carer

During your child’s life at Ashurst Wood Primary School we may wish to take photographs of activities in which he or she is involved. The photographs may be used in school (for displays, assessment, our prospectus and website), by the Local Authority or by local newspapers.
Photography or filming will only take place with the permission of the Headteacher, and under appropriate supervision. When filming or photography is carried out by the News Media, children will not be named and home addresses will never be given out. Images that might cause embarrassment or distress will not be used.
Before taking any photographs of your child, we need your permission.  Please answer the questions below, sign and date the forms and return them to the school office. You can ask to see images of your child held by school. You may withdraw your consent at any time.
If you wish to attend school functions and take photographs of your and other people’s children please take appropriate images, be sensitive to other people and try not to interrupt or disrupt concerts, performances and events. 
Yours sincerely

Lisa Hobby (Mrs)

Headteacher
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Consent Form for Photography and Images of Children

	Name of Child (Block Capitals):
	

	Child’s Date of Birth:
	

	Name of person(s) responsible for the child:
	

	I understand that:
· the local Media may take images of activities that show the establishment and children in a positive light e.g. Reception Year pictures of new starters, drama and musical performances, special events;
· photographers acting on behalf of the school or West Sussex Local Authority may take images for use in displays, in publications or on our website;
· on the school website a child’s name will not be published next to a photograph of the child.
· embarrassing or distressing images will not be used;
· the images will not be associated with distressing or sensitive issues; and the school will regularly review and delete unwanted material.
Having read the above statement, do you give your consent for photographs and other images to be taken and used?

(please tick the appropriate box)


	YES, I give my consent for pictures to be taken and used
(
	NO, I do not give my permission for pictures to be taken and used (


	In addition, I confirm that any photographic or video images I as a parent or carer might take at School events will not be used inappropriately, copied or distributed and if published on networking sites will not contain images of other children without prior permission from their parents/legal guardian.

	Signature(s) of person(s) responsible 

for the child:

	Relationship to the child:

	Date (Date/Month/Year):

	PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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USER AGREEMENT & PARENTAL FORM FOR INTERNET ACCESS & MEDIA/ELECTRONIC RELEASE FORM

As a school user of the Internet, I agree to follow the school rules on its use, and use it in a responsible way.  I agree to tell my class teacher if anyone is using it irresponsibly.  If I do not follow the rules, I understand that this may result in my not being able to use the Internet, as well as possible further punishment.

Pupil name: ______________________________________________________

Pupil signature (if appropriate): ______________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian

I have read and understood the school Rules for Responsible ICT Use, and as the parent or legal guardian of the pupil signing above, I grant permission for my son or daughter to use the Internet, email and other ICT facilities at school.  I understand that the school will take reasonable precautions to ensure that pupils cannot access inappropriate materials, including the teaching of Internet safety skills to pupils, but accept that ultimately the school cannot be held responsible for the nature and content of materials accessed through the Internet.  I accept responsibility for setting and conveying standards for my son or daughter to follow when selecting, sharing and exploring information and media, and acknowledge that they will be deemed to be accountable for their own actions.

Parent’s Signature: __________________________ Date:__/__/__

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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Rules for Responsible Internet Use at 

Ashurst Wood Primary School

We use computers to help us learn. We must obey these rules so that everyone is safe and that the Internet is used responsibly.

· I will only use the computers when there is an adult in the room (KS1).
· I will obtain a teacher’s permission before accessing Internet or email facilities.
· I will use my own login and password, which I will keep secret.
· I will not access other people’s files.
· I will only use the computers for schoolwork or homework.
· I will not bring memory sticks into school and use them without permission.
· I will only send emails to people I know, or who my teacher has approved.
· All messages I send will be polite and sensible.
· I will not give my home address or phone number, or arrange to meet someone, without permission.
· I will tell a member of staff if I see anything on the Internet that is not appropriate, or if I receive a message that I do not like, or do not understand.
· I understand that the school can check my computer files and the

       Internet sites I visit.
Policy on the Filming and Taking Photographs at
Ashurst Wood Primary School

The use of images of children and young people has become more of an issue over recent years with concerns over members of the public misusing the images themselves or gaining access to the children and young people through pictures. The issue has been further complicated with the advancement of mobile phone and Internet technology.
It is important that schools take practical steps to ensure that pictures and images of children taken, not only by members of the press, but also by parents and carers, are done so in such a way that reflects the protective ethos of our school.

A common sense approach to the use of cameras (film and digital) and video cameras by parents and carers
 at school events.

There will be occasions during the school year where parents and carers will wish to take photographs or make a video recording of their child/children taking part in a school activity. These activities will include school assemblies, school performances, sports days, school outings and educational visits.
In order for us to ensure, that as far as possible, parents and carers’ use of photography is safe, the following measures will be taken.

• 
Parents and carers should give permission for photographs to be taken of their child/children while in school or involved in school activities.
• 
In order to ensure all parents and carers are aware of their responsibilities in this matter, parents and carers will also be asked to sign to indicate that any images they take of school activities will not be used inappropriately.
• 
Parents and carers will only be allowed to take photographs and videos in designated areas. For example in the hall where the school performance is taking place and not in classrooms.
• 
Parents with video cameras are encouraged to sit towards the back of the room to prevent obscuring the view of others.
• 
There may be occasions when filming of performances will not be allowed because of licensing restrictions. Where this is the case, a school video recording will be made and parents and carers given the option to purchase a copy.

